
Hillside Pre-School and Early Learning Group Policies
and Procedures

The  Prevent  Duty  (Counter  Terrorism  and
Security Act, 1st July 2015)

The Prevent Duty became law in July 2015.  
All staff have a duty to be aware of any signs of radicalisation, extremism, or families being 
drawn into terrorism.  We would follow Safeguarding procedures and report and concerns 
to the Children's Advice and Duty Service (ChAD)  01305 228558. Parents and members of 
the public can report any concerns to the Multi-Agency Safeguarding Hub (MASH) 01202 
228866.

Fundamental British Values in the Early Years

The Fundamental British Values are: Democracy, Rule of Law, Individual Liberty and Mutual
Respect and Tolerance.  At Hillside Pre-School these values are embedded throughout all 
areas of the Early Years Foundation Stage (DfE, 2017).
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The childcare provision, where appropriate, applies to Hillside Pre-School, After School Club and 
Breakfast Club

A copy of the latest policies and procedures is displayed in the Pre-School and available for staff and
visitors


